
Real Estate Taxes 
are Accepted with 
Convenient Options:

Fairfield County COVID-19 
SERVICES UPDATE 

More updates at: co.fairfield.oh.us
Follow us on Twitter   
@Fairfield County, OH

Follow us on Instagram  
@FairfieldCoOhio

•	 Regular mail (an envelope will be included 
with County Treasurer notices).

•	 Payment by check or money order is accepted 
at the drive-thru at 135 W. Chestnut St. in 
Lancaster, M-F, from 9 a.m.-4 p.m.

•	 On-line payment (with credit card or 
electronic check only) go to  
www.co.fairfield.oh.us/treasurer/.

•	 Use of the drop box at 210 E. Main St. in 
Lancaster (clearly mark the envelope). 

 
The County Administrative (Historic) Courthouse 
at 210 E. Main St. in Lancaster, will open from 
9 a.m.-3 p.m., M-F, beginning June 15, for the 
purpose of collecting real estate tax payments in 
Room 104.  
 
People should use the public entrance at Main St.  
on the ground floor. If you are paying for more 
than ten parcels, please call the County Treasurer 
at 740-652-7140 for an appointment.   
 
Please note that all other business 
in the building will continue to 
require an appointment. 

Access JFS Services from Home;  
Ohio Means Jobs Center Open June 1
Most JFS services can be accessed by visiting 
fcjfs.org.  

•	 For public assistance services, please call 1-844-640-6446.  
•	 Child support payments (in cash or by check) can be made 

at the drive-thru at 135 W. Chestnut St., (open M-F,  
8 a.m.-4 p.m.). 

•	 Documents for JFS can be placed in the drop box located at  
239 W. Main St.  

•	 To report child abuse or elder abuse, please call  
740-652-7887.

•	 Beginning, June 1, the OhioMeansJobs Center at JFS,  
239 W. Main St., will be open to those seeking employment 
M-F, from 8 a.m.-4 p.m.     

All other services are open to the public by scheduled meetings, 
hearings, and appointments.  The use of buildings continues to 
follow state and federal guidance.  
 

•	 The County Commissioners continue to encourage precautions 
relating to COVID-19.  

•	 Employees use face coverings; members of the public have 
access to face coverings; and good cleaning practices continue. 

•	 County Commission meetings will continue to be open to 
the public and will be held on Tuesdays at 9 a.m. in the 
Commissioners Hearing Room located at 210 E. Main  
Street in Lancaster.

COMMISSION MEETINGS


